
                                                                    

November 20, 2021  

Songs and Sounds of the War Years 
Bill Quehrn, Docent 

Airbase Arizona Flying Museum 
 

 

 

 

November 20, 2021 
McCormick Ranch Golf Club 

Luncheon $30 – Please RSVP by November 16th with check to Charlie Bitner 134 E. Northview Ave. Phoenix 85020 or by 
email: Charles@bitner36.com 

Or contact Charlie at 602-943-0028 

Our November meeting will be a rare one-of-a-kind musical presentation! 

Popular music of the ‘40’s gave comfort and strength to our troops fighting overseas and 

to the workers who won the “manufacturing victory” at home. You’ll be treated to 

selected segments of ‘40’s hits that tell their dramatic stories in song. From ‘Rosie the 

Riveter’ to President Roosevelt, this program tells an amazing story in a most entertaining 

way. Get your singing voices ready. 

Bill Spent 30 years in the job he loved as a radio broadcaster.  After he retired, he was 

quickly rehired as the executive officer of a home builders association.  Two careers were 

enough and Bill and his wife Mary were drawn to visit Mesa by Bill’s parents who had a 

winter home here.  That was over 20 years ago and now the couple owns a winter home 

of their own in the valley.   

Bill is one of over 300 volunteers that make the Airbase Arizona Flying Museum at Falcon 

Field one of the largest wings of the national Commemorative Air Force.     

AND 

We are inviting the actual “Rosie’s” and their “Rosebud” daughters to attend! They will 

be sure to bring an added dimension to our meeting! 

Please be sure to attend!! 
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